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740-748 JACKSON PLACE, N. W. WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

rtr. Philip W. Buchen 
Counsel to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C.20500 

Dear Mr. Buchen: 

April 27, 1976 

(201) 63S-S200 

I was interested to receive the information regarding the 
Sixth Street Bridge in Grand Rapids, Michigan and the set of 
photographs you included with it. I have sent this to the 
editor of our monthly newspaper Preservation Mews only to find 
that they were already planning to include an article on the 
Sixth Street Bridge in our next issue of the paper. When it 
comes out I will send you a copy. 

Dick and I are delighted you can join us for lunch at "Roserront" 
on May 9th. The most direct way is to drive out Route #7 
through Leesburg continuing on Route #7 over the Blue Ridge 
Mountains to Berryville. I am enclosing a map since we have 
recently put through a by-pass and it will help you find the 
house. 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

Sincerely yours, 

enclosure 
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